
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 14th, 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Students entering 7th grade for the 23-24 school year are required to have an up-to-date immunization record 
before school starts in August 2023. This is a State of Michigan law as well as in our policies by the Board of 
Education. You can view this at the following link:  
 
https://go.boarddocs.com/mi/sand/Board.nsf/Public?open&id=policies# 
 
Enclosed is a "Consent for Disclosure of Immunization Information" to local and state health departments and 
in addition, a few flyers with vaccine requirements for entry into Michigan schools for the 7th grade year. You 
may want to check with your doctor or local health department to be sure your child is up to date before school 
starts. Please remember, by state law, students are not allowed to attend school if immunizations are not up to 
date or a verified waiver is on file. 
 
Parents/guardians choosing to decline immunizations must obtain a certified non-medical waiver from the 
Health Department. If you would like to set up a waiver appointment, please contact: 
  
The Lenawee County Health Department 
517-264-5226 - Option 2. 
 
Please return the Consent for Disclosure to Mrs. Gunter by May 1st, 2023. Also, when immunizations are up to 
date, please bring a copy to the office for your child's record. 
 
Feel free to contact if you have any questions, 
 
 
 
Lynne Blocksom 
[Adrian Public Schools] District Nurse 
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